Hello Fourth Grader!
I hope you are having a wonderful summer! I have spent a lot of time swimming, hiking with my family, gardening, and reading.  A little about my family, Mr. Kirsche is a third-grade teacher at Warwick Elementary and my son, Jackson, is a fourth grader at Gayman Elementary.  When I am not at school, you can probably find me at a hockey rink or the baseball field.  I’ve discovered some new great authors  this summer, maybe you have too?  
I am so excited to have you in class this year.  I love teaching and I love, love, love fourth grade.  It is such a year for growth!  
This year we will try new things together, learn new content and skills, practice patience and flexibility and become our best fourth grade selves.
When you come to see me on your first day of school please be sure to bring with you… 
	· a good book to read
	· one picture of something you did over the summer or a small item to share about yourself 

	· a peanut-free snack
	


[image: ]I am looking forward to getting to know each of you when school starts.  
Enjoy the last weeks of summer! 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Kirsche 
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